
On February 24
th

 and 25
th

, DSH-
Patton will be hosting its annual 

Forensic Conference. During this 
event, parking around the hospital will 

be limited.  
 

However, in an effort to accommodate 
our valued visitors, DSH-Patton staff 
will be offering continuous shuttle 

service to and from the Visiting Center 
for those visiting loved ones. 

 

Pick-up locations include parking lots F 
and G, as well as the overflow parking 

areas.  


